
 

Year 1 Christmas Crafts 

We would like to invite you to a fun Christmas 

Crafting session with your child .  You will have 

the opportunity to make lots of lovely 

Christmassy things together to take home.   

To support this event happening we would like 

a £1 donation towards the craft materials. 

   

 

Each session will be in the Infant School Hall: 

Heron Class and Newt Class :  

Thursday 19th December  9am – 9.30am 

 

Dragonfly Class and Duck Class:  

Thursday 19th December  2.30pm – 3pm 

 

We look forward to seeing you all then!  


